----- Original Message -----
From: Tommy Williams <
To: James Stilwell; Bruce Tough <btough@toughlawfirm.net>

Cc: Jason Baxter <Jason.Baxter@senate.state.tx.us>; Janet Stieben <Janet.Stieben@senate.state.tx.us>; rjfs-archive-
4ed@raymondjames.com <rjfs-archive-4ed@raymondjames.com>;

Sent: Wed Sep 15 14:34:29 2010
Subject: RE: Township 6/23

James Stillwell & Bruce Tough:

A few moments ago | concluded a conference call with the attorney general's office on the voter fraud in the 23 June
township election.
The appropriate procedure to follow under OAG guidelines is as follows:

1. Submit your complaint to the Secretary of State's Office. Jason Baxter in my Capitol Office can assist you in making
sure this is handed off to the right person. Address your complaint to the Secretary of State, send your complaint to
Jason and he will walk it over and put it in the right person's hands at the SOS office.

2. After reviewing the complaint and making a determination voter fraud may have been committed, the SOS office will
forward the complaint to the OAG for prosecution.

3. If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact Jason Baxter in my Capitol Office 512-463-0104.

We support the vigorous enforcément of our eldctions laws. We will monifbr the progress of this matter and keep you
informed.

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention. Whilé | am happy you brought this to my"a’ftention | would ask you
to contact me through my Senate office at tommy.williams@senate.state.tx.us on matters of official state business.

Regards,
tommy

From: James Stilwell [mailto:james@msjlawfirm.com]
Sent: Monday, June 28, 2010 12:24 PM

To: Bruce Tough _
Subject: RE: Townshib 6/23 &

Pruce:

Nine voters using the address "9333 Six Pines Drive" voted in the Township election. These nine voters' registration at
that address was fraudulent

that is they swore that they resided at that address (a hotel) in order to get a voter's registration card at that address;
however not one of these nine voters live at that address. None of them properly registered to vote.

If you do not properly register to vote at least 30 days before an election, then you cannot vote in the election. The nine
voters' votes in the Township election were illegitimate. It was morally wrong (based on lies under oath); ethically wrong
(same) and legally wrong (same). You cannot vote where you do not live, and cannot get around that requirement by
register to vote by giving false information. | believe that the Township should not tolerate people casting illegal votes in

the Township election. My request was for the Township to have an agenda item for discussion about requesting the
District Attorney's office to take action.



